
From: David Hodges <david.hodges@summitk12.org> 

Date: October 12, 2022 at 7:55:49 AM MDT 

To: "Wickman, Tom" <TomW@townoffrisco.com> 

Subject: October 5th visit 

 

Chief Wickman, 

 

I wanted to extend a heartfelt thank you for hosting our special needs kids from Summit High 

School. 

 

Although I couldn't make it, I heard some awesome feedback. 

 

Have a great day. 

 

Dave Hodges 

Summit High School 
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